
 

HARMAR SOCCER CLUB 
 
 
 
 

May 11, 2007 
 
Dear Soccer Families: 
 
We hope that you have enjoyed the Spring 2007 soccer season.  Hopefully, all the players had a wonderful 
experience and will be back in the fall!!!   We would like to take a minute to remind you that the Harmar Soccer 
Club has a website www.harmarsoccer.org.  Please visit the website for information on what’s going on with 
our club, to get information regarding tournaments and links to other cool soccer sites, games for kids, scores 
and schedules.  Also, all parents are welcome to join our club.  Meetings are held the second Monday of each 
month in the Harmar Township Building at 8:00pm to discuss what is going on, child soccer development, field 
improvements, camps/clinics and anything else you can think of.  Generally, the meetings only last about one 
hour.  Your attendance and comments are always welcome. 
 
It’s Fundraising time again!!  Enclosed in this envelope you will find 1 book of 10 raffle tickets.  We encourage 
each child to sell these raffle tickets as this helps offset the cost for soccer.  As in years past, the top 4 sellers 
will each receive two free tickets to a pre-season Steelers game.  The top seller will get first pick on which game 
he/she would like to attend, 2nd seller will have second pick, etc.  Additional raffle tickets will be available on a 
“first come-first serve” basis.  If you need additional raffle tickets, contact Jackie Borkovich at (412) 828-5254.  
Please return all ticket stubs and money no later than July10th to Jackie Borkovich, 348 Guys Run Road, 
Cheswick, Pa. 15024.  If you are able to sell these tickets before the end of our soccer season (June 9th), please 
return your ticket stubs and check to your coaches.  Please do not submit cash – checks can be made payable 

to Harmar Soccer Club. 
 
Ticket prices are $2.00 each and the winner will be picked from a random drawing (pulled out of a hat) on 
Friday, July 20, 2007 at 7:00PM in front of the Harmar Township Building.  Winner need not be present but we 
would appreciate people coming to witness the drawing. 
 
If your child sells: 
 
** 100 tickets or $200 he/she will receive free registration in the Fall 2007 season 
** 150 tickets or $300.00 he/she will receive free registration in the Fall of 2007 season and a new uniform 
** 200 tickets or $400.00 he/she will receive free registration in the Fall 2007 and Spring 2008 seasons and  

a free uniform 
 

Thank you for your participation in this effort and your continued support of the Harmar Soccer Club. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jackie Borkovich 
Harmar Soccer Fundraising Committee 


